
 

 

HOSTED BY THE CITIES OF FARIBAULT, LONSDALE, MORRISTOWN, NORTHFIELD, AND RICE COUNTY 

Please RSVP by June 14th to jwatson@co.rice.mn.us  so 

lunch can be ordered. 

A CONVERSATION 
ABOUT 
WORKFORCE 
HOUSING IN RICE 
COUNTY 
Please join employers, 

developers, and state and local 

government leaders to talk about 

how the issue of workforce 

housing is impacting growth and 

development in Rice County. 

Bring your concerns and solution 

to be discussed by the panel so 

we can work towards increasing 

workforce housing in Rice 

County.   Lunch will be provided.  
  

June 20, 2019 

9:00 am to 1:00 pm 
The Inn at Shattuck-St. Mary's 

1000 Shumway Ave, Faribault, 

MN 55021 
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